
Agreed Report BOM Meeting December 4th 2023 

 The newly constituted Board met for the first time. The composition of the Board is: 

Chairperson – Fr David Brennan, Secretary – Aonghus Byrne, Treasurer – Joanne 

Owens, Donal Fanning, Paula Byrne, Ryan Martin, Siobhán Scanlon and Margaret 

Sheridan. 

 Child Protection and Safeguarding Annual Review:   The annual review took 

place. Both the Patron and the Parents Association are to be contacted in writing about 

the review being completed.  

 Critical Incidence Policy:   The policy was reviewed and discussed and adopted. 

 Student Council:   A Student Council has been established in the school. This 

provides students an opportunity to raise issues that are pertinent to them and also to 

allow then organise activities for the students throughout the school year. 

 Parents Association:   The PA had a hugely successful day in organising a Monster 

Bingo fundraiser in Seneschalstown GAA club yesterday evening. There was a great 

turnout with children, parents and grandparents all present. It was a wonderful 

community event. The money raised will go towards servicing the loan that the school 

has. 

 Parent/Teacher Meetings:   These took place this term and were very successful with 

positive feedback. The P/T meetings for Junior Infants and 2nd class will take place in 

February. 

 School Events: 

 School had very successful outing at the cross country with the boys under 13 team 4th 

and the girls team 1st. 

 Olympic Handball – Girls won out their group and have qualified with the boys in 

second U 11 Tournament this week. 

 Gaelic Football – Girls lost in quarter final by a point. 

 Recorder lessons continuing in the school. 

 Christmas events being planned with all classes putting on a piece for parents. 

 Irish SIP is continuing with Frásaí na Seachtaine. 

 Awaiting return of enrolments. 

 School closed for Curriculum Day in maths on Wednesday the 13th. 

 

 


